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Dear MJS Families, 
  
You will have received an important letter from Mr. Tinney, 
Superintendent of Surrey Schools, regarding the possible  
re-organization of our divisions as a result of students from our Blended 
Program returning to Face-to-Face instruction. It was also noted that an 
early dismissal for students has been scheduled to provide our staff with 
time to complete this process.  
 

OUR EARLY DISMISSAL FOR  
STUDENTS WILL BE 

(tomorrow) FRIDAY, DECEMBER 11th @ 11:45AM 
 
We certainly appreciate that the potential for change can be stressful 
for students. We don’t expect there to be significant changes to our 
current classroom organization and we will do our very best to minimize 
disruption to student learning. You will be notified of any changes made to 
your child’s placement on Monday, December 14th. 
 

 
Communicating Student Learning (CSL) student progress reports or 
Fresh Grade parent letters will be coming home next week before the 
break, December 14-16th.  Please check your child’s backpack to make 
sure you receive it. This is also an opportunity for parents/guardians to 
provide feedback, so please take some time to read the 
reports/letters.  Afterwards, please sign and return the brown envelope to 
the school for re-use. You may keep the remaining pages for your records 
 

Finally, I would like to thank all our families for your support in 
maintaining a safe learning environment for our school by checking your 
child’s health prior to school each day. Just a friendly reminder to have 
your child check in directly at the front door after they have been home 
with symptoms noted on our daily Health Check list. We will provide them 
with a signed ‘Welcome Slip ‘to return to class. 
 
 
Ms. J. Coltman, Principal 
 
 
 
 

Reminder: JANUARY 2021 LUNCH ENVELOPES ARE DUE BACK BY 
MONDAY, DECEMBER 14th.  NOTICES WENT HOME ON 
MONDAY.  PLEASE CHECK YOUR CHILD’S BACKPACK!  THANK YOU! 
 



Scholastic Virtual Book Fair 
Thank you for supporting our virtual Scholastic book fair.  We sold 98 books, which 
equals $1006.60 in sales.  This resulted in $201.46 in profit for the school that will 
go toward lots of new books for the library. 
 
Virtual Author Visit – Friday, Dec. 11th 
Our grade 1- 3 students this week are lucky to have been chosen to participate in a 
virtual author visit with the author of the 'Lucy Tries Sports' series - Lisa Bowes. 
Lisa Bowes is a veteran sports journalist and has been recognized for her work 
across Canada as a sports reporter, host, anchor, announcer, and producer. Her 
series 'Lucy Tries Sports' aims to promote inclusive physical literacy and 
encourages young readers to get involved in sports.  
 
Thank you to Lisa for donating her time, and Premium Platinum for donating two 
sets of her books to our library and funding this experience. 
 
Winter Fundraiser 
The PAC would like to thank all the parents that purchased a poinsettia, planter, 
wreath, or arrangement from the Growing Smiles.  We hope it adds a little holiday 
cheer to your home this year.  The PAC made about $140.00 in profit that will go 
toward future school activities.   
 
Parking and Traffic Safety 
Please keep students and our community safe by: 

• Walking to school 
• Parking where permitted - see map 
• Not parking in the drop off area  
• Not entering the staff parking lot 
• Use the crosswalk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Keep Physically Distance 
With COVID cases increasing in the Fraser Health region, we would like to send out 
another reminder to parents about gathering outside the school building at drop off and 
pick up times. Please consider dropping your child off and saying goodbye from a safe 
distance 1 -2 metres from other adults and students. If you arrive to school early, please 
wait at a safe distance away from others. We would like to again thank parents for wearing 
masks when dropping off their children and for all they are doing to keep our students 
safe.  
 

 


